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e-NEWS                           January 12, 2010

Dear Family and Friends,

It is time for you to register for the 5th Annual Reach for the Stars Gala, “A Night of Shamrocks and Lucky Stars”. You will not want to miss this spectacular event.

*Early Registration Discount has been extended to January 31st (Fee: $100). Please note: fees will increase to $125 .Reservation deadline is February 26, 2010
Keynote…………Dr. William Mobley

Entertainment….Chris Burke, Joe & John DeMasi
Date……………..March 6, 2010
Time…………….6:00pm to 11:00pm

Location………..Hilton San Diego Resort 

View Invitation or Mail-in Reply Card. Register Online or mail your check and reservation form to DSA at 9245 Sky Park Court, Suite 130, San Diego, CA 92123. Contact DSA at (619) 594-7389 or dsasd@projects.sdsu.edu for more information.
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----------------------------------------------------------------

Down Syndrome Association of San Diego

Family Support Network Meetings: 

1/12/10  DSA Information & Support (Early Childhood) - North County
*Meet DSA President Jackie Husson. Llearn about program, services & annual priorities

1/21/10  DSA Information & Support (Early Childhood)  -  Central SD
*Meet DSA President Jackie Husson. Llearn about program, services & annual priorities

1/28/10  DSA de apoyo a familias (Primera infancia) – Central SD
Speech & Language Development for Children with Ds
2/3/10  DSA Information and Support (All Ages) – Central SD
Presentation and Discussion will focus on Fine Motor Skills, Handwriting & Sensory Integration. 

April 2010:         

21st Century Research and Healthcare Priorities & Initiatives: 

Supporting the needs of Children and Adults with Down syndrome.

Date and Location to be announced

Imperial County:

1/21/10  Down syndrome Support Group
A detailed listing of all local Support Groups can be found at http://www.dsasdonline.org/dsasd.cfm?pid=Support_Groups_2
----------------------------------------------------------------

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

For all event details go to http://www.efrconline.org/calendar/maincal.cfm
Local/Regional/National:

1/16/10    Supported/Independent Living
1/26/10    Education Resources for Parents
2/13/10    Assistive Technology Institute – Orange County

2/27/10    Special Education Law Day - Irvine

3/20/10    Involved Exceptional Parents’ Day – Mission Valley

----------------------------------------------------------------

OPPORTUNITIES:

Partners in Policymaking 2010 Training Program

Partners in Policymaking California is seeking adults with developmental disabilities and parents of children with developmental disabilities to apply for this exciting and comprehensive advocacy training. This innovative training program is focused on teaching parents and self-advocates the power of advocacy to change the way people with disabilities are supported, viewed, taught, live and work.
The training (one weekend each month, on Friday and Saturday) will begin on March 26th, and finish with graduation on September 25th, 2010 and will be held in Ontario, California.  Experts on topics ranging from history of the disability movement to state laws and parliamentary procedure will work with the selected thirty-six participants to prepare them for advocacy work in their local community and on a state and national level. View details at www.pipcalifornia.org. Application deadline is

January 15th.

----------------------------------------------------------------
RECREATION:

DSA’s listing of local recreational programs can be found at 
http://www.dsasdonline.org/dsasd.cfm?pid=recreation
Challenger Division Basketball

Challenger Basketball for North County starts in January 2010 on Tuesday evenings at Meadowbrook Middle School in Poway. Contact Margot Morpeth at mmorpeth@cox.net.

The Little League Challenger Division Baseball sign-up begins in January. You may contact Call Glenn Castan, District 32 Challenger Administrator at 858-457-1245, or your local Little League Division for more information.  

-----------------------------------------------------------

If you enjoyed this eNEWS, please consider forwarding it to friends and family to spread the word of upcoming workshops and events, links to new sites and up-to-date information about Down syndrome. This e-NEWS has been brought to you by Down Syndrome Association of San Diego. If you have comments or would like to unsubscribe, please contact us at dsasd@projects.sdsu.edu. 

Down Syndrome Association of San Diego does not promote or recommend any therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political, educational or religious views. Inclusion of information or resources does not necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by DSA. Content is provided for informational purposes only. www.DSAsdonline.org 
